

Fascimile Transmission

		RECEIVED
Date:	December 4/00	DEC 0 5 2000
То:	December 4/00 Louis agolini, Eso	
	MVEIRB	
Fax Number:	920-4761	
From:	920-4761 Vane Cazon for Rita Cli	
Operator:	Jane W/Cover	
Total Pages:	<u>3</u> W/Cover	
Additional In	formation:	
SHOULD THE IN	FORMATOIN BE INCOMPLETE, PLEASE CONTACT "OPER GINALS TO BE:MAILED TO YOUREMAIN ON OU	ARTOR" @695-3131. JR FILE
	Box 469	,

FORT SIMPSON, NT X0E 0N0 Phone: (867) 695-3131 Fax: (867) 695-2665



Líídlíí Kuę First Nation

27 September 2000

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 7th Floor – 4910 50th Avenuc P.O. Box 2130 YELLOWKNIFE NT. X1A 2P6

Distribution: MVRMA Board Members

Dear Ms McLeod

Re: Canadian Zinc Corporation Land Use Permit Application Form #MV2000C0030

The Land Use Application form has been reviewed with great interest and should there be support for this program from the Liidlii Kue First Nation (LKFN) we will require further information of the said drilling program, areas affected and remediation methods. It should be noted that the LKFN has looked at this application intensively and is not satisfied with the lack of information provided in this application. Face to face consultation must happen between the head of the company and the LKFN Council and Chief. Please find attached with our response to this application, the DCFN news release regarding the Deh Cho Process resolution 09/01/00 and the letter to the Honourable Robert Nault Minister of DIAND, cited 09/22/00, regarding the Deh Cho First Nation Interim Measures agreement.

The Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act - Bill C-6 (Statutes of Canada 1998, Chapter 25), part 5, section 115 outlines as follows: Guiding principles

The protection of the environment from the significant adverse impacts of proposed development

and

To protect the social cultural and economic well being of residents and communities in the Mackenzie Valley.

The application for the land use permit highlights the mitigative or remedial measures and potential spills, in addition to the disturbance of local wildlife that forms a large part of the staple diet in our community from increase vehicle traffic activity. It is evident from the information provided that

consultation with LKFN regarding the potential impact on our water and cultural practices should have taken place at the community level; therefore, we are requesting adequate compensation and consultation regarding this development.

Yours in Denc Unity

Chief Rita Cli

Cc: Grand Chief Michael Nadli
Chris Reid, Chief Negotiator, DCFN
Honourable Jim Antoine
Robin Atkin, Chief Negotiator, Canada
Senator Nick Sibbeston
Honourable Ethel Blondin-Andrew
Premier Steven Kakfwi